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 Reminder- Work session in March is on the 4th with the regular monthly board 
meeting scheduled for Wednesday, March 18th at 6:00 pm in the 7-12 IMC.  

 I would like to thank all of our custodians and event workers for their efforts 
during the winter sports season.  We host a lot of events and it could not be done 
without their hard work. 
 

 Census 2020- important to schools for federal funding calculations 
 

 I enjoyed my first school board convention. This conference is a collaborative 
effort between WASDA, WASB and WASBO. The theme this year was “Expanding 
Your Vision”. 

 Next teacher in-service day is scheduled for February 28th.  

 

 


